THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 15 OCTOBER 2021



UNIFORM SHOP

Due to the current Public Health Order, the uniform shop is not able to open for in store purchases.

Online orders are being processed and can be delivered to your home or can be delivered to your child's class (once students return). Delivery to your child's classroom will be weekly (Friday) and if you want to make use of this service, please select the 'Click and Collect' option.

The <u>College Website</u> has the full details of how to purchase online and includes a sizing guide to assist. Our uniform shop provider, Midfords, has an exchange policy for items that still have tags attached and not been worn and further details for this are available online.

Students will return to College in Summer Uniform. If you are missing key pieces of the uniform or your child has had a growth spurt during this time, they can come in their sports uniform as an alternative during the two weeks of transition.

For students moving into Kindergarten and Year 7 next year and need new uniforms, we will be providing further information regarding your process in the Orientation Webinars.

Should you have any questions, please contact the Uniform Shop directly thac@midford.com.au. The College Administration team will also be able to assist with any of your questions on 9608 0033.